
DEANS ADRRESS TO FIRST YEARS MAY 2015 INTAKE 

Date and time:  

Wed, 05/13/2015 - 07:47  

 

Location / Venue:  

SPACE 108 ADD 

 

 



 

The orientation for the first years module II students May intake 2015 in the School of the Built 

Environment and The School of the Arts & Design was done on 6
th

 may 2015 at ADD, space 

108. 

More than 200 students were admitted for various courses in the two schools. 

During the address by Dean School of Built Environment, Prof Rukwaro and the Director School 

of the Arts & Design, Mr Murithi Kinyua,  all the students were  congratulated  for having been 

selected for the various degree programmes at the premier university and were welcomed  to 

ADD community. 

The students were also introduced to various departments within the school and the chair of 

departments. 

 Students were also advised on the university expectations on them and also what they should 

expect from the university. 

Dr. Gordon Ambayo gave a talk on HIV/AIDS while Ms. Catherine Musyoka addressed the 

students on Drugs and Substance abuse issues. 

The occasion was also attended by the school administrators, College Bursar, ICT Officer 

Incharge, College Librarian and SONU Representatives. 

 


